
E-2d Invite to staff for Talent Show 
 
              “Huskies in the Spotlight” 

            Talent Show 2004 
 
 
 
Dear Husky Staff, 
 
 The 2003-2004 ASB would like to cordially invite you 
and a guest to our third annual Husky Talent Show this 
Friday, April 23, 2004 at 7 o’clock P.M. in the Chino Hills 
Performing Arts Theater.  
 There are only 425 seats available and they go on sale 
to students starting at lunch on Monday, April 19. Please 
let Mrs. Roberts know ASAP at ex. 5116 so we can reserve 
your seats.  
 We hope you will join us for this fun showcase of 
student talent. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
     Ada Azubiuke and Janice Goco 
       Commissioners of Activities 
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